

КЛУБ ЮНЕСКО • ЛЕОНАРДО ДА ВИНЧИ • СОФИЯ CLUB UNESCO LEONARDO DA VINCI SOFIA

Ω 1

1309 СОФИЯ, Ж.К. СВЕТА ТРОИЦА, Б.Л. 378, ВХ. Д, АП. 94, ТЕЛ/ФАКС: 928 45 31 ◆ 1309 SOFIA, SVETA TROITZA, BL. 378 / D / 94, TEL/FAX: 4359 2 928 45 31 МОВІLЕ: + 359 887 207 591 WWW.UNESCO-LDV.COM E-MAIL: CLUB⊕UNESCO-LDV.COM

Sample Commitment Letter for Non-Business Organizations

5 January 2016 H.E.Ban Ki- Moon Secretary-General United Nation New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

I am pleased to confirm that Club UNESCO "Leonardo da Vinci" - Sofia supports the ten principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour environment and anti\(\subsetermight\) corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following way(s): Club UNESCO "Leonardo da Vinci" would work on realization of numerous initiatives and projects with social significance in the field of culture, education, science and communications, which can positively influence and contribute to the sustainable development of the society.

The activities of Club UNESCO "Leonardo da Vinci" is governed by the conviction, that at the base of the undertaken and executed initiatives should lay one entire ideology, in the context of which, the correlation between a person-society-nation-humanity-culture has a concrete deciphering. ...This activities' pallette is inspired by the belief, that the cultural values are the efficient ideas of the public opinion, the belief in the need for engagement with the problems that exist in our society and contemporaneity.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization's eports to support the implementa-on of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global Compact COE policy.

Sincerely yours,

Janet Borlakova President